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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 3, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

Attached is a wire service story illustrating the kind of
public opposition which is building up to any help for the
Vietnamese refugees,

Unless there are strong, moral White House statements
leading public opinion in the other direction, this opposition
to the refugees could turn into a nasty public groundswell
and damage the possibility of Congressional approval of

the Refugee Aid Bill,

The NSC is drafting a possible statement on the refugees
for you to deliver at the opening of your news conference
Tuesday.

[ a/

RON NESSEN
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